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Tuesday 16" August 2022
Dear Parents/Caregivers,
As part of our Science Unit titled Push - Pull students will have the exciting task of designing their own push and pull toy

or game using recyclable materials. Students will begin constructing their designs at school on Tuesday the 23™ of
August.

If you could please collect the recyclable materials your child would like to include in their design and send these
materials to school by Tuesday the 23" of August that would be much appreciated. Some ideas for materials your child
may like to use include empty milk bottles, empty paper towel rolls, shoeboxes or bottle top lids.

Thank you in advance for your support, we look forward to seeing many wonderful push and pull creations!
Kind regards,

Katie Guilfoyle
(Science RFF Teacher)
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